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To:
Subject:
Date:
Attachments:

Mike Valdez
Paul McClaren
RE: [EXTERNAL] FY 2023-2024 Capital Improvement Projects 
Tuesday, April 4, 2023 3:09:51 PM

Mr. McClaren,

Thanks for reaching out. PVSD has no Capital Improvement Projects planned.

Thanks,

Mike Valdez
Director of FMO
Pleasant Valley School District

mailto:MValdez@PleasantValleySD.org
mailto:PMcClaren@cityofcamarillo.org
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